
9/12/24 
Good afternoon Broad Street families, 

     For your child's folder this week, we have the 
following information: 

• Lifetouch Picture Day will be held on September 
25th. Ordering information has been sent home 
with your child. 

• Our Book Fair will be held the week of September 
23rd-27th. Attached you will find a schedule for 
this event. Our PTO is in need of volunteers to help 
with the Book Fair at Broad Street School!  You 
may sign up here: https://fall-book-fair-
bss.cheddarup.com/ or see the flyer attached for 
full details. 

 

• The first general membership meeting of the PTO 
is Wednesday, September 18th at 7pm. Located at 
Broad and Maple event venue in Gibbstown. Please 
see the flyer attached for full details. We hope to 
see you there! 

We hope everyone has a great weekend! 

 

 

Just a reminder that you can always find forms, policies and the 
latest information under the E-Folder tab at the following 
link:  Efolder - Broad Street Elementary School 
(greenwich.k12.nj.us)  Access to previous E-Folder messages can be 
found at   Thursday E-Folder Archives - Broad Street Elementary 
School (greenwich.k12.nj.us) 
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